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Telephone: 0121 675 2489 

 

 
13th January 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 3 Visit to The British Museum 
 
This term we are learning about ‘Ancient Egypt’. To support the children in their learning we 
have arranged a visit to The British Museum in London on Monday 10th  February. The British 
Museum holds the largest collection of Egyptian objects outside Egypt and is an excellent place 
to learn about life and death in the Nile Valley.  
 
In order to make the most of the day we will need to make an early start. We will leave school 
at 7.15am to return at approximately 6.30pm.  All children will require a packed lunch on this 
day (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, a 
packed lunch will be provided by the school kitchen. Please also send a couple of small snacks 
along for your child to have during the day. 
 
During the trip the children will explore the museum and visit the Egyptian galleries. They will 
also be taking part in a workshop which focuses on excavations from Ancient Egypt. During this 
workshop children will handle replica objects and discover the fascinating contents of an 
ancient tomb. This is an excellent opportunity for the children to visit one of the largest and 
best museums in the world.  
 
The full cost of this visit is £17.51 per child.  
 
All children are required to wear full school uniform for this trip and will not need any spending 
money. 
 
Please make payment on ParentPay by Thursday 6th  February at the latest.  This letter should 
be kept for your future reference. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss O’Brien and Miss Sutton 
          Year 3 Teachers 

 
 

Email: enquiry@northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk 

Website: www.northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk 

 

 

 

 
                                                                            


